JJH - House: 240 Summit Ave., St. Paul June 21, 1890
B.F. Merrill to JJH, General Correspondence

"I have written you one courteous note asking for the
return to us of our samples of parquetry flooring which
you have." [ writing on behalf of G. Vollmer & Son,
Philadelphia furniture makers and interior decorators ]



